PRINCETON UNIVERSITY

The Council of the Humanities

WHITNEY J. OATES, Chairman Interdepartmental Committee

October 29, 1957

Professor José Ferrater Mora Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater Hora:

Since November 5th is Election Day, pre-prandial refreshments will not be available at the Princeton Inn. In order to overcome this obstacle, Rens Lee has kindly invited all of us to his house - 120 Mercer Street - at 6:00 p.m. After the lapse of an appropriate amount of time we shall proceed to the Inn for dinner.

Sincerely,

Whitney J. Oates